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I would like to comment on this scheme.

The proposal for a tunnel under Stonehenge whilst reducing the environmental impact of
road traffic on the site needs to be re-thought with a view to extending the length of the
tunnel from the proposed 3.4km to at least 5.5km so that it clears the boundary of the
UNESCO world heritage site as defined.

New information on the proposals and the nature of the UNESCO response indicate that
the Development Consent Order needs to be re-examined.

Thank you.

Jonathan Hauxwell






